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Pathways  

Miss our last newsletter? 

All newsletters can be 

viewed on our website. 

For a hard copy, contact 

our office.  

“Because the path of grief after losing a child should never be walked alone”™ 

Mailing Address: P.O. Box 382 Dayton, VA 22821  

Physical address: 195 Main Street Dayton, VA 22821 

www.sadierosefoundation.org ~ 540-810-0307~ office@sadierosefoundation.org 

Support groups, Internet community, One-on-one lay counseling, Remembrance events 

 

* If you would like to 

share your story of loss 

and how the Sadie Rose 

Foundation has impacted 

your grief journey, please 

contact our office.  

* If you know of someone 

who might benefit from 

the support we offer, 

please help us make the 

connection.  

 

Lauren Jefferson and Kassandra      

Galloway contributed to this       

newsletter.  

Our mission: To 

provide emotional 

and spiritual      

support to families 

and individuals 

grieving the death 

of  a child, because 

the path of  grief  

after losing a child 

should never be 

walked alone.™ 

Current Needs 

If you have any of the 

following you no 

longer need, please 

consider  SRF. 

*Kitchen silverware 

* Coffee mugs 

*Dishes and bowls 

THANK YOU for 

all youõve already 

provided! 

We are so grateful for the donation we received in memory 

of Joan McDowell, Declan Trayce, and Matty.  

Have you missed our newsletters? 
Please read the letter on page 3 for an explanation.  

Photo page on page 4. 

Connect With Us!  
If you would like to receive 

meeting reminders, weather 

cancellations, and other         

occasional communications 

from SRF, please use the       

following instructions. This is 

one of the most effective ways to 

remind you of meetings and 

meeting changes. Standard text 

messaging rates may apply.  

SRF Connections: General      

information reminders: Send a 

text to 81010 and for the     

message, type @srfconnect.  

Fourth Friday Family Meetings: 

Send text to 81010 and type 

@fourthfrid.  

Second Monday Parent Meet-

ings: Send text to 81010 and 

type @secondmon.  

Annual 5K 

Run/Walk date 

is Sunday     

May 22, 2016! 

Please mark your 

calendars and 

watch for more   

information.  

 

If you or a group you are a part of 

would like to help coordinate this 

event or volunteer the day of, please 

contact Regina at 540-421-6458 or  

regina@sadierosefoundation.org. 



 

 

 

/ÎÅ-ÏÎ-ÏÎÅ ÓÕÐÐÏÒÔ ÉÓ ÁÖÁÉÌÁÂÌÅ ÁÔ ÏÕÒ ÏǣÃÅ ÂÙ ÁÐÐÏÉÎÔÍÅÎÔȢ #ÁÌÌ 2ÅÇÉÎÁ ÁÔ ΧΦΡ-ΪΣΡ-ΦΥΧΣ ÏÒ 

ÅÍÁÉÌ ÒÅÇÉÎÁͽÓÁÄÉÅÒÏÓÅÆÏÕÎÄÁÔÉÏÎ ÔÏ ÓÃÈÅÄÕÌÅ Á ÔÉÍÅȢ  

7Å ÁÌÓÏ ÈÁÖÅ ÓÅÖÅÒÁÌ ÐÒÉÖÁÔÅ &ÁÃÅÂÏÏË ÇÒÏÕÐÓȟ ÏÎÅ ÆÏÒ ÂÅÒÅÁÖÅÄ ÐÁÒÅÎÔÓ ÁÎÄ ÏÎÅ ÆÏÒ ÔÈÏÓÅ 

×ÈÏ ÁÒÅ ÐÒÅÇÎÁÎÔ ÁÆÔÅÒ Á ÌÏÓÓȢ 4ÈÉÓ ÉÓ ÉÎ ÁÄÄÉÔÉÏÎ ÔÏ ÏÕÒ ÐÕÂÌÉÃ &ÁÃÅÂÏÏË ÐÁÇÅȢ &ÅÅÌ ÆÒÅÅ ÔÏ 

ÒÅÑÕÅÓÔ ÔÏ ÊÏÉÎ ÔÈÅÓÅ ÇÒÏÕÐÓ ÔÈÁÔ ÁÐÐÌÙȢ 

 

0ÁÒÅÎÔÓ ×ÈÏ ÁÒÅ ×ÉÌÌÉÎÇ ÔÏ ÔÁÌË ÉÆ ÙÏÕ ÁÒÅ ÉÎÔÅÒÅÓÔÅÄ 

&ÒÁÎË "ÅÎÎÅÔÔɂΧΦΡɀΥΪΥ-ΫΡΪΤɂÌÏÓÔ ÉÎÆÁÎÔȢ &ÒÁÎË ÁÌÓÏ ÈÁÓ Á ÂÅÒÅÁÖÅÄ ÄÁÄȭÓ ÓÕÐÐÏÒÔ ÆÏÒÕÍ 

ÏÎ &ÁÃÅÂÏÏË ÃÁÌÌÅÄ Ȱ$ÁÄÄÙȭÓ "ÒÅÁÔÈȢȱ  

4ÁÎÙÁ "ÅÎÎÅÔÔɂΧΦΡ-ΥΪΥ-ΫΡΩΩɂÁÌÓÏ ÏÎ &ÁÃÅÂÏÏËȢ ,ÏÓÔ ÉÎÆÁÎÔ 

$ÁÎÉÅÌ ÁÎÄ .ÁÏÍÉ ,ÁÍÂÅÒÔɂΧΦΡ-ΦΥΥ-ΪΪΫΦɂÌÏÓÔ Ô×Ï ÉÎÆÁÎÔÓȢ !ÌÓÏ ÈÁÖÅ ÔÅÅÎÁÇÅÒÓ ÁÓ ÓÉÂÌÉÎÇ 

ÓÕÐÐÏÒÔ  

!ÎÉÔÁ 4ÈÏÍÐÓÏÎɂΧΦΡ-ΤΡΫ-ΥΤΧΣɂÁÌÓÏ ÏÎ &ÁÃÅÂÏÏËȢ 'ÒÁÎÄÐÁÒÅÎÔȾÐÁÒÅÎÔ ÓÕÐÐÏÒÔ 

,ÅÅ (ÁÒÌÏ×ɂΧΦΡ-ΦΪΡ-ΦΫΤΪ ÁÎÄ 2ÅÇÉÎÁ (ÁÒÌÏ×ɂΧΦΡ-ΪΣΡ-ΦΥΧΣɂÁÌÓÏ ÏÎ &ÁÃÅÂÏÏËȢ ,ÏÓÔ 

ÉÎÆÁÎÔ 

3ÕÚÙ ,Á"ÏÎÔÅɂΧΦΡ-ΪΥΥ-ΦΣΪΧɂ(ÏÐÅ&ÏÒ,ÉÆÅͽÊÕÎÏȢÃÏÍȢ ,ÏÓÔ ÔÅÅÎÁÇÅÒȢ (ÏÓÔÓ Á ÓÕÐÐÏÒÔ 

ÇÒÏÕÐ ÃÁÌÌÅÄ Ȱ,ÁÎÔÅÒÎÓ ÏÆ (ÏÐÅȱ ÆÏÒ ÔÈÏÓÅ ×ÈÏ ÈÁÖÅ ÌÏÓÔ Á ÌÏÖÅÄ ÏÎÅ ÔÏ ÓÕÉÃÉÄÅȢ  

!ÎÇÉÅ -ÁÇÅÎÈÏÆÅÒɂÍÏÍÏÆÃÌÂÌͽÇÍÁÉÌȢÃÏÍɂÁÌÓÏ ÏÎ &ÁÃÅÂÏÏËȢ 3ÔÉÌÌÂÉÒÔÈ ÁÎÄ ÍÉÓÃÁÒÒÉÁÇÅ 

,ÁÕÒÁ 2ÉÇÇÌÅÍÁÎɂΧΦΡ-ΤΪΤ-ΣΨΥΥȢ 3ÔÉÌÌÂÉÒÔÈ ÁÎÄ ÍÉÓÃÁÒÒÉÁÇÅ ÓÕÐÐÏÒÔȢ  

$ÅÂÏÒÁÈ "ÅÌÌÅÓÈÅÅÐ-4ÈÏÍÐÓÏÎɂÄÊÔÈÏÍÐÓÏÎΣΤΤΫͽÁÏÌȢÃÏÍɂΧΦΡ-ΪΤΡ-ΥΦΦΨȢ ,ÏÓÔ ÙÏÕÎÇ 

ÁÄÕÌÔ ÃÈÉÌÄȢ  

 

)Æ ÙÏÕ ×ÏÕÌÄ ÌÉËÅ ÔÏ ÂÅ ÁÄÄÅÄ ÔÏ ÔÈÉÓ ÌÉÓÔ ÁÓ Á ÖÏÌÕÎÔÅÅÒ ÓÕÐÐÏÒÔ ÃÏÎÔÁÃÔȟ ÐÌÅÁÓÅ ÃÏÎÔÁÃÔ ÕÓȢ  
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Additional support 

For Miscarriage Support ~ Contact 

Brittany Bates at 540-421-3881 or 

brittanylbates@gmail.com. 

Feb 8: Bereaved Parent Support 

Meeting, Adults only, 7 p.m. Sadie Rose 

House. CƻǊ ǇŀǊŜƴǘǎ ǿƘƻ ƘŀǾŜ ƭƻǎǘ ŀ ŎƘƛƭŘ ƻŦ 

ŀƴȅ ŀƎŜΦ  

Feb 11: Coffee Open House, Sadie Rose 

House 9:30—11:30 a.m.. Come and go as you 

please.  ***Children are usually present at 

this event.  

Feb 26: Bereaved Family Support 

Meeting. Sadie Rose office, 7 p.m. 

Sibling support and childcare available. 

Families welcome.   

Weekly Online Support Chat, Sundays, 9 

P.M.  EST. To participate, visit our website 

and click on the large “Support Group” 

button on the right sidebar.  

One-on-One appointments available by 

contacting Regina at 540-421-6458 or 

regina@sadierosefoundation.org. 

/ƻũŜŜ hǇŜƴ IƻǳǎŜ ƛǎ ƘŜƭŘ ǘƘŜ ǎŜŎƻƴŘ 

¢ƘǳǊǎŘŀȅ ƻŦ ŜŀŎƘ ƳƻƴǘƘΣ .ŜǊŜŀǾŜŘ tŀǊŜƴǘ 

aŜŜǝƴƎǎ ǘƘŜ ǎŜŎƻƴŘ aƻƴŘŀȅ ŀƴŘ .ŜǊŜŀǾŜŘ 

CŀƳƛƭȅ aŜŜǝƴƎǎ ǘƘŜ ŦƻǳǊǘƘ CǊƛŘŀȅΦ {ƻƳŜ 

ŜȄŎŜǇǝƻƴǎ ŀǇǇƭȅΣ ǎƻ ŎƘŜŎƪ ƻǳǊ ǿŜōǎƛǘŜΣ 

ŎŀƭŜƴŘŀǊΣ ŀƴŘ CŀŎŜōƻƻƪ ǇŀƎŜ ƻƊŜƴΦ CƻǊ ƳƻǊŜ 

ƛƴŦƻǊƳŀǝƻƴ ŀōƻǳǘ ŀƴȅ ƻŦ ƻǳǊ ŜǾŜƴǘǎΣ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ 

ŎƻƴǘŀŎǘ ƻǳǊ ƻŶŎŜΦ   

3ÕÐÐÏÒÔ -ÅÅÔÉÎÇ 3ÃÈÅÄÕÌÅ 

Current Collectibles  

We are often asked what donated items would help us. We will 

suggest a focus each month of an item/items that help in our 

support efforts. Current Collectibles: Bottled, boxed, and 

canned drinks (including water) for support meetings.  

Have you considered attending one of our support group meetings? We know that 

taking that first step can be the hardest. Consider asking a friend or family  member 

to come with you. Another way to lesson the anxiety of showing up for the first time 

is to connect with people online in our òAdditional Supportó section below or on our 

online support chat. With the exception of our Miscarriage Support Group, our 

groups are open to those who have lost a child of any age. All our meetings are held 

at 195 Main Street Dayton, VA 22821. Please let us know how we can best support 

you on your grief journey.  

What to expect at our 

Support Meetings 

Currently all support group meet-

ings are held at the Sadie Rose 

House 195 Main Street Dayton, 

across the street from Dayton 

Church of the Brethren. Our be-

reaved parent meetings and be-

reaved family meetings are both fa-

cilitated by Regina Cyzick Harlow. 

All our meetings are informal. No 

one is expected or required to talk 

unless they choose to do so. Most 

every meeting begins with casual 

conversation. Throughout the meet-

ing, you can expect   moments of 

tears and times of laughter. Some-

times we talk about our children and 

our losses and sometimes we talk 

simply as friends. The meetings are 

not scripted and sometimes there are 

moments of  comfortable silence in 

the presence of those who under-

stand. Please consider bringing a 

friend if that would be helpful.   

Serenity Garden Fundraiser  

Last year we began working with the 

Turner Ashby High School Horticultur-

al Class to design and install a serenity  

garden at the Sadie Rose House. The 

students worked hard as teams and 

individuals to draw up plans that 

would be a healing and peaceful space 

for those remembering children that 

have died. We at SRF are currently 

reviewing these plans and determining 

what we will incorporate from each 

plan. In the meantime, we will need 

to raise approximately $2,500 to pur-

chase the plants and shrubs and have 

the garden installed. Angie Magenho-

fer created a GoFundMe account spe-

cifically for this fundraiser where she 

tells her and Karlõs story of their sweet 

son, Camden, and how the support of 

SRF helped them through their grief. 

To contribute specifically to the Sereni-

ty Garden project, you may mail a 

check to SRF with òGarden Fundó in 

the memo, or visit 

https://www.gofundme.com/4ejjkrgc. 

You can also go to 

www.gofundme.com and search 

òRemembrance Flower Garden.ó   

Gardenõs can be so healing and Iõm 

reminded of the quote, òNature     

reveals the everlasting presence of 

God.ó It is my (Reginaõs) personal 

hope that by offering this Serenity 

Garden to those whose lives have 

been shattered by the death of a child, 

that they will also experience Godõs 

comfort and peace in the midst of 

their pain. Thank you for helping us 

with the Serenity Garden initiative.  
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     Firstly, in this section of our newsletter, you 

usually see a monthly list of remembrances fea-

turing children who either have a sunrise (date of 

birth) or sunset (date of death) in that month. This 

is by far the most popular feature of our newslet-

ter. Many of you tell me that before you read any-

thing else, you turn to this page, carefully read 

through, and think about each child, each family, 

listed in that month. What a beautiful way to re-

member our children together! 

     In the past, we have listed names of children 

whose families we have connected whether or not 

they ever reach back. We also add the families to 

our newsletter mailing list. There have been times 

that I never hear from a family until perhaps there 

was a date correction to be made, but at that time 

they tell me, “thank you” for remembering our 

child with us.  

     With varied family dynamics and wishes, we 

simply want to make sure that we are doing the 

best and right thing for those we reach out too. One 

way you can help us is to let us know in writing 

that you would like your child to be remembered in 

our newsletter. Include their name as you wish it 

to appear as well as their sunrise and sunset 

dates. In the meantime, we are seeking counsel for 

the best way to continue this important feature so 

that we can continue to remember together.  

     Secondly, we are ever so grateful to our do-

nors and supporters! Truth is, without YOU, we 

would never be able to provide this unique out-

reach to our community. Please read an excerpt 

from “Kaitlin’s Story” below to see just how impact-

ful your gifts are to people on this pilgrimage of 

loss. So often I, Regina, feel inadequate to share 

the depth of my gratitude I have for our do-

nors.  

     Many of you contribute because you have been 

touched by the death of a child in some way. Oth-

ers see the value of this unique support in our com-

munity and simply want to see it continue. What-

ever your reason for supporting SRF, THANK 

YOU! 

     While we always try to respond specifically back 

to each of you, we also want to recognize and honor 

your contributions in visible ways. We are working 

on a communication system to contact each donor 

directly to see if or how you wish to be recognized. 

We understand that some are okay with their 

names published. Some want their donation 

“in memory of” to be recognized, but not the 

name of the donor (see example on bottom of 

page one of this newsletter.) Others desire com-

plete anonymity. We simply want to honor 

YOUR wishes! One way you can help us is by 

simply stating your wishes with each donation. In-

clude if you would like your name published, if the 

donation is in memory of someone and how you 

would like their names (and dates if desired) pub-

lished. Otherwise, we will do our best to contact 

each of you so we are certain of your requests. 

Again, we truly and simply want to honor YOU in 

whatever way is most meaningful to you! 

     Thirdly, we spend a lot of time together in our 

groups and during events. We love sharing photos 

of our time together. However, if you desire that 

we NOT share your photo in our newsletter, our 

website, or online, please let us know and we will 

absolutely oblige! 

     While you will notice changes along the way, we 

will resume publishing our monthly newsletter, 

doing our very best to provide support to those 

grieving the death of a child; because the path of 

grief after losing a child should never be walk 

alone. 

About Our Newsletters 

     Kaitlin had written her story to 

share at our annual Candlelight Cere-

mony. At last minute, she rightfully 

chose to be with a family saying good -

bye to their teenager and asked some-

one to read this in her place. Here is an 

excerpt from her story.  

 

   For those who do not know me, my 

name is Kaitlin Farley. I am a wife, 

mother of four girls and a pediatric 

ICU registered nurse. Our girls, the A 

team, include Ava age 9, Audrey age 5 

and our angels Analise  and Adelin 

who's first stillbirthday was in August 

of this year. 

     I contacted Regina through the 

foundation website and she set up a 

meeting with me for just a few days 

later. She included another mom who 

had recently lost twins and a mom had 

multiple losses over the years. Time 

flew in the first meeting. With tears 

shed by every mom in the room. My 

numbness subsided and my griev-

ing really began.   

     I began to look forward to these 

meetings. I exchanged numbers with 

other moms and became Facebook 

friends. I began to see how these 

women allowed their new normals 

to go on. When I shared these 

struggles at meetings or through 

texts I was never judged. Often 

others had experienced similar 

things. My bonds with these wom-

en grew deeper and deeper.   

     I know I am just one of a few wom-

en that Regina has been able to help 

through the SRF. There was a 

need for women and families to be 

able to come together and share mem-

ories and feelings about their loses, 

when too many others would suggest 

we forget.        

     Through Regina and the SRF, I 

have found new purpose in life. I 

have learned that even though my 

angels do not walk this earth, they are 

still and important part of my life and 

my family’s life.  

     I have learned to grieve and to 

rejoice again. I have found my 

new normal.  

An Excerpt From Kaitlinõs Story 



The Sadie Rose Foundation is a Shenandoah Valley based non-profit organization that offers support to 

families that have experienced the death of a child, including through pregnancy loss and             

miscarriage. All our support and outreach is free of charge. Donations appreciated. For a complete 

list of our services, visit our website and click on the “Support and Outreach” tab or contact our    

office at 540-810-0307, office@sadierosefoundation.org, www.sadierosefoundation.org.  

The Sadie Rose Foundation 

P.O. Box 382 

Dayton, VA 22821 

February 2016  

On January 16, 2016, group members came together to plan 

events and discuss improvements for our year ahead. We are 

excited about the future of SRF and the support we provide. 

Above Left: Katrina Lambert 

helps bake cookies for Dayton 

Days.  

Above and Right: Photos of our 

Candlelight Ceremony. 

Left: Reba Kline flies in a bi-

plane  for Sadie Rose Harlow, 

Oliver Jordan, and Baby Charlie    

Cyzick courtesy of the ñFly-

Hope-Dreamò organization, a 

non-profit providing a unique 

flying opportunity for families 

grieving the death of a child.  

Below Left: Luminaries cover 

the steps of the Rockingham 

County Court House during our 

annual ñRemembering Our Ba-

bies Walk.ò  


